
 

 

 
                                              
                                                                                                                                      
 
                                                                                                           

       DATE: 2ND AUGUST’23 
                                                                                                                                     Grade: SCHOOL  
                                                             WE CARE FOR YOU                                                                                                                                                                                   
Dear Parents,  

This is to inform you that many students these days are suffering from viral fever, red eye etc. 

                                      HUMBLE REQUEST TO ALL THE PARENTS 

If your child has any Infectious disease like Common flu, Cough & Cold,  Conjunctivitis Eye or Skin 
infection, it is advisable to you that please don't send your child to school and let him/her  take rest at 
home only.  

If we find child is not well we will immediately send him/her home . 

Note: *Please send your child to school after he/she is completely cured.*  

ROUTINE TO FOLLOW (IN CASE IF CHILD IS ABSENT) 

CHECK SCHOOL APPLICATION ON DAILY BASIS IF YOUR WARD IS NOT WELL. DO NOT WORRY 
ABOUT THE ACADEMICS. 

 HEALTH COMES FIRST.  

This is just for the safety of all the other children and staff. 

Kindly cooperate and understand. 

Thank you 

K.I.S. 
 
 
 
 

 


